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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:49 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Teds

Please advise 
 
 
 

From: Arnie Kampa <akampa@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:45 AM 
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Teds 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Joanna, 
 
Hopefully, you recall that I (1084 Larpenteur Ave W) was waiting for a delayed response to a STAR grant, and was given 
an extension for compliance because work could not be started before the grant was either given or denied.   The STAR 
grant was not given and I was informed of this on September 7 via email. My difficulty now is that the company I had 
spoken with earlier cannot begin work until after the middle of November due to prior commitments. Is there a 
possibility of an extension until January 1, 2023?  
 
Please call when you have a few minutes to discuss. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Arnie Kampa 
651-214-7764 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


